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Lincoln Elementary School
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Current Enrollment Numbers:

3rd Grade 4th Grade 5th Grade Total

57 80 83 220

Highlights:
-Congratulations to Mrs. Mathis’ class for winning Dilly Bars for the best attendance at Lincoln School during
November (94.8%).

-Muffins in the Morning: On Wednesday, December 14th, we were able to host students and their families for a
free breakfast of muffins, fruit, and juice. We had over 300 people attend the event!

-Music Concert & Art Show: We had our annual music program and art show on Thursday, December 15th. A
special “thank you” to Mrs. Neal and Mrs. Holman for all of the hard work they put in to make this program a
success!

-Congratulations to the following Lincoln School students and staff members on being selected as our
character trait winners for November. Our character trait for the month was TEAMWORK!

Congratulations to 3rd graders: Canon Cooper, Bailey Mathis, Jayda Kraus-Denton, Bentley Fields, Dylan
Ellenberg, Olivia Martell, David Evrley, Lila Edwards, Sumer Pope, Bristol Wilhour, Jerzee Peck, Mya Perry,
Aliana Kohute, Easton Morgason

Congratulations to 4th graders: Gavyn Presnell, Mason Nihiser, Isabella Cravens, Brylee Goff, Mason Smith,
Lincoln Rowley, Jocelynn Dudra, Jace Bland, Samantha Hudelson, Chesni McCurry, Matthew Heinrich,
Addelyn Guiot

Congratulations to 5th graders: Alawna Haines, Drake Bland, Graysen Meadows, Aubree Bird, Gabe Lindsay,
Damon Gatons, Tymber Evrley, Zaybree Fry, Kallie Morgason, Lucy Ishmael



Lincoln Elementary School

Be Smart. Be Safe. Be Kind.
Congratulations to our selected staff members: Sam Bonney, Michael Breedlove, Robyn Roster, Angie

Matthews, & Kim Hahnenkamp


